
                

 

18th November 2021 

Deputy Matt Shanahan  

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 55914/21 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of accident and emergency attendances 

at University Hospital Galway, University Hospital Limerick, Cork University Hospital and 

University Hospital Waterford from 1 October 2021, by week to include separated complete 

attendances at A&E Departments whether ambulance or walk in and the daily/weekly patient 

numbers admitted overnight as in patients 

Dear Deputy Shanahan, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

I attach for your information a spreadsheet provided by the Special Delivery Unit (SDU) providing 

detail of attendance and admission to Accident and Emergency departments. 

I trust that this is of assistance.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 


